Town of Bayside
Public Hearing Minutes
April 8, 2025

Mayor Scott called the public hearing on the proposed transient water and sewer rates to order at
6:15 p.m. Mayor Scott, Mayor Pro Tem Vega and Councilmembers Place II Charmaine Briseno,
Place IV Dan Molina and Place V Van Williams were present. Councilmembers Place I1I Donna
Easton was absent.

Mayor Scott asked for questions. Ken Dahl asked if anything had changed since the workshop.
Councilmember Williams answered. We changed the base rate to $115 on water. Mayor Scott
added. It is $230 for the base rate on sewer, and we changed the infrastructure too. Mayor Scott
asked the council members if they had any questions. There were none. Mayor Scott announced
she would give it a few more minutes in case anyone has any questions.

There were no more questions or comments.
The hearing ended at 6:21 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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Connie Cramer
City Secretary



